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Facilities Notice

Title: Weekend Sprinkler and Heat Detector Shutdowns
Location: Elliott Building
Description: Facilities Management is working with Farmer Construction

on the Elliott Renovation Project. This will involve shutting
down the sprinklers on the 1% and 2" floors of the Elliott
Building as well as heat detectors in rooms 139, 140, 141,
142, 143 and 144.

Time frame: Saturday, October 24, 2015 and Sunday, October 25, 2015
from 8:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m.

Facilities Management contact: Amar Singh, Project Officer

Email address: amar.singh@mhpm.com

Phone: 1-604-649-8478
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